
Update – March 18 4:30 pm 

 

Dear SEES Parents, 

Chesterfield County Public Schools just announced that they would remain closed through 

April 13.   Since we are located in the Chesterfield school district and per Diocesan 

guidelines, St. Edward Epiphany School will remain closed through April 13 which leads 

directly into our Easter Break.   As of now, we will re-open on Monday, April 20.    

I know that there will be a lot of questions to consider as we move forward and process the 

new information we seem to be receiving every hour..  I am going to work with our staff and 

the Diocese and I will get answers to all of your questions as soon as possible.   In the mean 

time, I just wanted to get everyone the most current information.    

We will continue to move forward, taking this unprecedented time day by day, and 

continuing the excellent work that we have started.   We will start with morning prayer 

tomorrow at 8:30 am.   Have a good evening.  

Tracy Hamner, Principal 

 


